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“P h o t o g r a p h i n g  i n  t h e  F a l k l a n d  I s l a n d s : ”  
A Presentation by Tom J. Ulrich at Montana House 

 
The Montana House and the Glacier National Park Fund are pleased to co-host another in the series of “Look, 
Listen & Learn” programs at the Montana House in Apgar Village inside Glacier National Park. The featured 
photographer/author from West Glacier, Montana is Tom J. Ulrich with his presentation at 4:00 p.m. Saturday 
afternoon November 17, 2012.  
 
Ulrich spent 6 weeks in the Falkland Islands about 700 miles off the southern tip of Argentina. He sometimes 
lived with the locals but much of the time stayed in shacks out near the bird colonies. This allowed him to 
photograph thousands of penguins, cormorants and albatross where he was literally within arm’s distance. 
Photographic opportunities were endless. The program will run a little over an hour showing several hundred 
photos.  
 
Ulrich has been a freelance and award winning photographer since 1975 and is highly acclaimed around the 
world for his nature photography skills, with many of his photographs appearing in numerous publications 
including National Wildlife, Audubon, and National Geographic. He is also the author of seven nature books, 
including Mammals of the Northern Rockies, Birds of the Northern Rockies, Once Upon a Frame, Photo 
Pantanal, Mt. Reynolds: The Story, Mammals of the Canadian Rockies, and Birds of the Canadian Rockies. 
 
For many years Tom has been leading tours to remote parts of the world, such as Patagonia, Tierra del 
Fuego, Galapagos Islands, Costa Rica, and East Africa. Additionally, Tom also conducts photography 
seminars and workshops around the country and lectures at numerous institutions. 
 
Hans and Toni Jungster established The Montana House Regional Craft Shop in 1960 in Apgar Village, just 
inside Glacier National Park.  Their daughter, Monica and staff continue to carry on their mission: to 
celebrate and promote the creativity of Montana and Native American artists and craftsmen for our mutual 
benefit. The Montana House has been a long time avid supporter of Glacier National Park. 
 
The Glacier National Park Fund is the non-profit partner for Glacier National Park, whose mission is to 
preserve and protect the beauty and heritage of the Park for the use and enjoyment of present and future 
generations. For further information, call:  Jane Ratzlaff at 406-892-3250 or visit their website 
www.glaciernationalparkfund.org . 
 
A reception will follow Ulrich’s presentation. Reservations are required. Phone 406.888.5393 or e-mail: 
1960mthouse@qwestoffice.net  
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